
KC Metro Blue Knights 

January 20, 2019 

 

President Bill Evans called the meeting to order.  He reminded everyone that we have the Spring 

conference coming up in June in Chesterfield MO , June 6-9.    He will be attending a meeting with City 

Union Mission to find out what date they will be holding their ride.  He will let everyone know when the 

date is set.  He is going to be working with Mike Berry to figure out a way to raise money for the 

Veteran’s small homes. 

Vice President: Jerry Oliver, nothing to report. 

Secretary/Treasurer: Al Pearson, We have over $6900.00 in our accounts.   Membership dues need to be 

turned in before the end of the month.  They have to be submitted online.   This is something new and it 

is taking time to learn, but there are instructions.   He will not be submitting those that haven’t paid and 

if they haven’t been paid in 2 years will be removed.  He will also be submitting the tax report that is 

also due. 

Road Captain: Terry Allen, not here. 

Safety Officer: Stan Rogers , Nothing to report 

Past President: Tim Hicks, reported that we have carried members in the past and that Vernon Scoville  

did pay for some of the outstanding dues.   

Laura Harmon, informed the club about a fellow officer had lost his son to suicide and it was move to 

donate $100.00to the Go Fund Me site to assist with funeral costs.  Motion was seconded  and passed. 

Laura Harmon, webmaster, asked that any updates to the website be sent to her.  The roster and Rides 

for the upcoming year will be posted as well on the website.  Tim Hicks, also said that anything needing 

to be posted on Face book, he would take care of that. 

Next meeting will be Monday February 18th. 

Meeting adjourned. 

 

Respectfully submitted by 

Laura Harmon, assistant to  

Al Pearson, secretary. 


